
Reception Newsletter
Friday 6th November

Dear Parents/Guardians

We have had a really busy week in Reception. This week the children enjoyed talking about
the lovely things they did over the half term holiday. The children were also very excited
to return to school because on Wednesday we went on a trip to Chester Zoo. This was to
stimulate the children’ s imagination for this terms topic called “Rumble in the Jungle.” The
children were very excited to see the various animals at the zoo and at the end of the day
each child could name their favourite animal.  To continue with this theme next week, the
children will be reading a story called Dear Zoo by Rod Campbell. The children will also be
completing a range of activities related to this story.

This week the children have also begun simple addition by combing two sets of objects. The
children used pictures of fireworks to help them. The children will be continuing with this
next week to build up their confidence with addition.

This week the children have been painting some fabulous pictures of fire-
works and these have gone on display. The children have also learnt how
to be safe on Bonfire Night.

Also, thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them
and the children were so proud sharing them. Keep them coming in!

Have a lovely weekend!

The Reception Team
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